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SH75 Halswell Road Improvements

WORKS NOTICE 

Monday 14 October 2024, for about 3 weeks

What

When

We’ll be extending an existing temporary traffic management system

Rowley Ave, between Halswell Road and Barrowclough StreetWhere

What are we doing?
From Monday 14 October, Rowley Ave will be closed between Halswell Road and 16 
Rowley Ave and will be in place for about 3 weeks. 
Due to a change in the design and location of the new pipes, a full road closure is needed to 
safely complete the work. 
Following this, the road closure will be reduced to the section of Rowley Ave between 
Halswell Road and Redgrave Street - we’ll let you know more about this closer to the time.

Traffic impacts
There will be no access onto Halswell Road from Rowley Ave and vice versa - please use 
the signposted detour routes via Barrowclough Street/Hendersons Road and Mathers Road/
Tankerville Road. Redgrave Street will also be closed at the intersection with Rowley Ave during 
this time. Because of the road closure there will be no vehicle access to your properties. Please 
park outside the work area if you need your cars between 8am and 4pm.

Outside of our working hours, a one-way traffic management system will be available on Rowley 
Ave from Redgrave Street to 16 Rowley Ave so please follow the signage and directions from our 
friendly staff on site. More information is available on the next page.

Footpath access will always be available around our work site. A temporary 30km/h speed limit 
will be in place where we’re working so we can keep our workers and everyone safe. 

Please continue to place your bins on the berms outside your property the night prior to collection, 
we will coordinate collection with waste management directly.

Please note: access for emergency services will be provided if required.

CAN WE HELP?
Please contact Fulton Hogan on 0800 ROAD FH (0800 7623 34) Monday to Friday, 8am 
- 5pm, or email cant.info@fultonhogan.com to discuss any specific access needs such as 
nurse/doctor visits or Meals on Wheels deliveries to your property. Contact us at anytime if 
the matter is urgent. 
For further information, or to subscribe to updates, please visit www.nzta.govt.nz/Halswell

We’re sorry for any disruption and thank you for your patience.



Traffic management layouts

This notice outlines the next phase of construction on Rowley Ave. The road closure will 
be reduced to the section of Rowley Ave between Halswell Road and Redgrave Street 

- we’ll let you know more about this closer to the time.


